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28 August 2024 

Dear Business Owner/Operator  

Claremont Crescent: After Hours Closure for Western Power Works  

 
To prepare for the replacement of Congdon Street Bridge, Western Power has scheduled the 
relocation of several transmission poles in early September 2024. To undertake this work safely, 
Western Power has advised that Claremont Crescent will be closed after hours, as illustrated 
below, with signed detours in place for motorists.  
 
Tuesday 3 and Wednesday 4 September: Claremont Crescent closed to traffic between 
Franklin Street and Saladin Street, 7.30pm to 4am. During both overnight closures, the car 
parking within the blue shaded area shown below will be unavailable; however, parking will remain 
available at the rear of the shopping strip. The footpath on Claremont Crescent will also remain 
open during these road closures. Traffic controllers will be on site to provide assistance to all road 
users and pedestrians.  
 

 
 
We would also encourage you to share this information with your staff, customers and 
communities. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 
Saidur Rahman 
Project Manager 


